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November 28, 2022 
 
To: Whom It May Concern 
Re: SE-22-00065 Bowers Field Ph. 1 
 
Regarding the above application, the KCFMO does not see any issue with approving this project and its phases 
as the process continues. The approval of this project is contingent upon construction of all structures 
complying with Chapter 20 of the IFC and any applicable codes/standards from the NFPA.  
 
These codes may require installation automatic sprinkler systems, fire alarm systems, fire extinguishing 
equipment, etc. Additionally, the egress of these structures shall comply Chapter 10 of the IFC and applicable 
NFPA standards and codes.  
 
Additionally, structures constructed as part of this project shall be subject to the KCFMO Wildland Urban 
Interface Code evaluation/inspection.  
 
This is not a full description of applicable codes and standards and the KCFMO reserves the right to add 
requirements as needed as the project progresses.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 Deputy Fire Marshal, 
   Joseph A Dietzel 


